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Serious Motorcycle Crash 
 

On June 27, 2024, at approximately 5:40 p.m., the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office responded to a 

motorcycle crash on Grant Road West of County Road P in the township of Rubicon. 

Preliminary investigation shows that the motorcycle was traveling west on Grant Road when it left the 

roadway, then returned to the roadway where it lost control and overturned. The single male occupant, 

a 27-year-old male from Neosho was ejected from the vehicle and sustained serious life-threatening 

injuries as a result of the crash. He was flown from the scene via Flight for Life to Aurora Summit Hospital.  

Alcohol is believed to be a factor in the crash.  

The crash remains under investigation by the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office.  

Hartford Fire Department, Hartford EMS, Flight for Life, and Dodge County Emergency Response Team 

assisted at the scene.  

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt 
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